
APPENDIX 
 
 
10.7 APPOINTMENT OF REPRESENTATIVES OF THE COUNCIL TO 

OUTSIDE BODIES 
 
(i) LONDON BOROUGH OF BARNET REPRESENTATION ON THE 

NORTH LONDON WASTE PLAN, PLANNING MEMBERS GROUP 
  

Barnet together with Camden, Enfield, Hackney, Haringey, Islington 
and Waltham Forest are producing the North London Waste Plan. The 
Waste Plan will set out suitable sites for management of all North 
London’s waste for the next 15 years along with a set of waste policies. 
Upon adoption it will form part of Barnet’s Local Plan. 
 
The Council, as a waste planning authority, is required to produce a 
plan that identifies adequate land for waste use.  
Conformity with the European Union Waste Framework Directive is a 
key driver for producing this Plan and avoiding financial penalties 
passed down via the Government.   
 
The Waste Plan is separate from the North London Waste Strategy. 
The Strategy focuses on commercial and operational issues as well as 
procurement. The Waste Plan must complement the NLWA Waste 
Strategy in order to plan for appropriate waste and recycling sites for 
future provision. 
 
The Council is bound by the North London Waste Plan Memorandum 
of Understanding. This was agreed by Council on 7 November 2006 
(agenda item 13.2). The Memorandum included a commitment for each 
North London borough to be represented at the Planning Members 
Group.  
 
Planning Members Group oversees the plan preparation process, 
meeting at key decision points to ensure that the Waste Plan has the 
support of Boroughs. 
 

RECOMMEND - That the Council make an appointment to fill the 
vacancy listed in the schedule attached. 

 
 
(ii) NORTH LONDON WASTE AUTHORITY 
 

A vacancy has arisen on the North London Waste Authority following 
the resignation of Councillor Brian Salinger. 

 
RECOMMEND - That the Council make an appointment to fill the 
vacancy listed in the schedule attached. 

 
 


